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Cathy Levine, who has served as executive director of UHCAN Ohio for the last 14 years announced Monday she will 
step down from that role in December. 

"UHCAN Ohio has thrived under Cathy's brilliant leadership, and her accomplishments in building the consumer voice to 
make health care work for all Ohioans are nearly impossible to count," said Lorin Ranbom, president of UHCAN Ohio's 
Board of Trustees. 

Ms. Levine told the board that her 20 years at the organization have been "incredibly rewarding. I feel privileged to have 
worked with such a terrific board and staff, as well as the many dedicated advocates, consumers, and other health care 
stakeholders I have been honored to work with here in Ohio and across the country. The organization is on solid footing, 
with highly capable staff members, a strong financial base, and active board members. I'm excited to watch the 
organization move to the next level under the new executive director." 

The board also announced Tuesday it is beginning a national search for a successor. The search will be led by Gene King, 
retired director of the Ohio Poverty Law Center and member of the UHCAN board. 

Page | 1                                                                                                  
 


